
From:  john@johngiven.com

Sent time:  06/22/2020 03:07:49 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: question re anticipated hearing timeline for Hollywood Center project
 

Thanks very much for your speedy response. I should be on the interest list already, as I have made several public comments to
the case via email already. Just in case, though, please add the following to the appropriate notice lists:

John Given
Law Office of John P. Given
2461 Santa Monica Boulevard, #438
Santa Monica, CA  90404

email: john@johngiven.com

Thanks very much,

John

--
John Given
Law Office of John P. Given
2461 Santa Monica Boulevard, #438
Santa Monica, CA  90404
(310)471-8485

--
This message and any attachments contain information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive for the
addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the
sender by reply e-mail and delete any version, response or reference to it.  Thank you.

On Jun 22, 2020, at 3:03 PM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi John,

Thank you for your email. We are currently working on the Final EIR and are hoping to release it by the end of July
or early August. However, that is a projected goal, and no actual date has been set at this time, nor have any dates
been set for a public hearing. If you are not already on the Interested Parties list, I can be sure to add you so that you
will be notified when the Final EIR becomes available, and when any public hearings or meetings are scheduled for
this Project. 

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 1:19 PM john@johngiven.com <john@johngiven.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen -

I have heard from several different people that the City’s planned timeline for the Hollywood Center project
includes a return of the Final EIR before the end of July.

First, is that true? Second, are there already tentative hearing dates planned, or estimates of when hearings might be
held?

As you know, the project has generated a great deal of interest among affected community members and a very
high level of public participation can be expected. If the City already has an ideas as to expected hearing dates,
even if only rough estimates (e.g., in a particular month), I strongly recommend publishing that to the community as
soon as possible so people can plan accordingly.
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Best regards,

John Given

--
John Given
Law Office of John P. Given
2461 Santa Monica Boulevard, #438
Santa Monica, CA  90404
(310)471-8485

--
This message and any attachments contain information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to
receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received the
message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete any version, response or reference to it.  Thank you.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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